6TH - 9TH JUNE

BIRD WATCHING
— BREAK 2023 —

We are excited to be running our
popular bird watching break in June
this year. Making the most of the bird
watching opportunities at the nearby,
world-renowned, RSPB Minsmere
nature reserve.

John and Linda Marshall will once
again be leading the break, with Liz
Huxley also joining us to share her
expertise.

There will be plenty of excellent food
and lots of opportunities to watch
birds and relax. The popular photo
competition will be making a return
and there will be seminars throughout
the break to give you a chance to
develop your birding knowledge.

The cost for the break is £170. You can
find out more information and book
your place on our website -

sizewellhall.org.uk/birdwatching

BOOKINGS NOW OPEN



